From: noreply@granicusideas.com <noreply@granicusideas.com>

Sent: Tuesday, October 9, 2018 3:37 PM

To: Ann Yang <anny@hermosabch.org>

Subject: New eComment for City Council Meeting (Closed Session - 6:00 P.M. and Regular Meeting -
7:00 P.M.)

New eComment for City Council Meeting (Closed
Session - 6:00 P.M. and Regular Meeting - 7:00
P.M.)

Barbara Pushman-Kaber submitted a new eComment.
Meeting: City Council Meeting (Closed Session - 6:00 P.M. and Regular Meeting - 7:00 P.M.)

Item: 6a) REPORT 18-0616 CONSIDERATION OF ALTERNATIVE LOCATIONS FOR THE
GREENBELT INFILTRATION PROJECT (Environmental Analyst Kristy Morris)

eComment: As many of my dear neighbors have written letters and voiced their concerns with
this project we wholeheartedly agree that 1) the size and scope of this project does not belong in
Hermosa Beach and especially not 50ft from our homes 2) Our HOME in which we have lived in
for 12 years most likely will never be the same. Please consider all of the very intelligently
thoughts and research thru comments, letters, charts, voices and realize we are not against

Thank you!

View and Analyze eComments
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